
The Founding President of the FAI receives a delegation of war displacements at her office in 

Abidjan 

 

Abidjan (07.12.2011) - The Founding President of the AMAN-International Foundation (FAI) 

received in audience a series of civil society actors including the leaders of ADERG-CI (Association 

for War Displaced Persons of Côte d'Ivoire).  

 

Having known the AMAN-International Foundation for several years and having benefited from FAI's 

assistance programs (training in micro-projects, financing of micro-projects for its members, psycho-

social counseling), the leaders of ADERG-CI wished to meet with the Founding President of FAI in 

order to give a report on the progress of their activities. 

 

This meeting with the President of ADERG-CI allowed the members of this association to introduce 

their grievances to the FAI concerning the need for ADERG-CI members to benefit from new funds to 

strengthen or initiate new individual micro-projects, but especially on the need for the families of 

this association of war displacements to benefit from housing for each of them. 

 

The President of the AMAN-International Foundation reassured that she would not hesitate to bring 

their grievances to the competent authorities capable of responding to such an expectation within 

the framework of the factors of the crisis - or even the war that Côte d'Ivoire has experienced.  

 

The President recalled that the AMAN-International Foundation worked essentially on its own funds; 

she stressed that the requests were more and more numerous so that a support of external donors 

would be welcome to help the Foundation to relieve a greater number of applicants. 


